

Meeting Minutes

Date: October 19, 2017

Time: 4pm

Location: Design Suite

In Attendance: Jake Hall, Adam O’Keefe, Joe Stanley, Will Seegmiller, Rachel Rosasco

Discussed Items:

- 1) Design –
 - Talked about potential design with instructor and the items we had or were to get including cart to build prototype on
 - Discussed feasibility of the auger Brian had and whether it would work for design
- 2) Idaho Pitch –
 - On October 27th at 4:30
 - Each team member think about what they would pitch
- 3) Other –
 - Tuesday wikipage workshop
 - Dr. Shrestha unable to make next weeks meeting

Action Items:

Items to be worked on before next meeting, includes continuation of previous action items not completed

Team Member	Action Description
Jake	Solid model
Will	Test cooks
Joe	PLC research
Adam	Idaho pitch
Rachel	Wiki page